
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday 6th November 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6 pm 

 

                        

     

Firstly thanks to all 123 of you who turned up for our consultation event at the end of 
September – it was a most successful evening and we hope you all felt the same.  
We have now put a fair amount of our ‘plan’ material on the website www.carlyon-
pc.gov.uk but we are aware that not everyone has access to a computer so we are 
arranging for some printed material to be available at a venue we will let you know about 
next month.  In the meantime don’t hesitate to get in touch with Julie Larter, the parish 
clerk, who can help you with anything you need.  Her contact details are on the notice 
boards. We do need your comments on any aspect of what you have seen, heard or read. 
Those comments can be emailed to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

There are still some months of work left to finalise the plan but as the consultation 
showed it is beginning to come together.  The next steps will be discussed at the 
November meeting. 

We appreciate hearing as many views as possible at our monthly meetings and there 
is also an opportunity to ask the Steering Group any questions you may have. We 
hope to see you there.   
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